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Major Grant Received  

 

The Brandywine Conservancy has received a generous grant from the William Penn 
Foundation that will fund several key Brandywine Creek Greenway projects through 
January 2018. The $490,000 grant will fund Conservancy staff time, consulants and 
expenses to complete 6 major milestones recommended in the Strategic Action Plan 
(2014). Visit the BCG website for more information on the milestones. 

 

Regional Forums TBA  

Meetings for the Southern, Central and Northern Regions of the Greenway will be 
scheduled in April. Each meeting will provide a forum for Greenway liaisons to 
update others regarding Greenway-related projects in their municipalities. Conservancy 
staff will provide information on the exciting initiatives that have been funded through 
the next 24 months. Hear how your municipality can contribute to new BCG projects 
including an informational video, a mobile application, and a community bike ride. 

Locations TBA. 

 

   

The Brandywine Creek 
Greenway is a regional 
planning initiative of the 
Brandywine Conservancy. 

Please visit our website to 
see more information. 

http://emailer.2fish.com/t/r-l-eliwtt-dlhtlrtydi-j/
http://emailer.2fish.com/t/r-l-eliwtt-dlhtlrtydi-y/
http://emailer.2fish.com/t/r-l-eliwtt-dlhtlrtydi-t/


Welcome Kennett Township!  

Kennett Township has become newest municipality to join the Brandywine Creek 
Greenway. Conservancy staff will begin working with local stakeholders through the 
inventory and analysis process as was done with other Greenway municipalities during 
2010-2013. It will take about one year to update the Concept Map and to compile the 
new Project Portfolio. Kennett Township is the 25th municipality in the study area. 

  
 

 
 


